From: Victoria Johns

Sent: 26 April 2020 14:33

To: Planning

Subject: Re: 108 Highgate Road NW5 1PB

Thanks for your response. Apologies for delay in getting back to you.

T am still working out best approach for the tree in the front garden and will get back to you
with confirmation of requested pruning size.

In the meantime, | wanted to ask whether these trees (two images of each attached below) in
the back garden could be considered for removal on basis that both are dead. With regard to

the second tree, T am fairly sure that it is also causing structural problems to the garden site.

I would be vei grateful to know your thoughts here and can be avoidable to speak also on

Best

Victoria



